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No.RW/NH-33049/1/89-DO II Dated, the 16th February, 1990

Subject: Estimates for Pipe culverts for NHs.

It has been decided that all estimates for construction of pipe culverts on NHs, including those having a
length of more than 6 metres between the extreme ventway boundaries shall henceforth be dealt within the Road
Project Zones only unless there are some special design problems requiring consultation with Bridges Directorate.

2. This issues with approval of Director General (Road Development) & Additional Secretary.




